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1001 James Street

PO Box 6100

Key West, FL 33041-6100
www.KeysEnergy.com
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January 16, 2013

Mr. Jonathan Holtom

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resources Management

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 5505

Tallahassee, FL  32399-2400

Re: Stock Island Power Plant — EU #’s 005 and 006 (Medium Speed Diesel Generator #'s 1 and 2)
Facility ID # 0870003
40 CFR 63, Subpart ZZZZ - Notification of Intent to conduct Initial Performance Testing

Dear Mr. Holtom:

In accordance with 40 CFR 63.6645(g), Keys Energy Services is submitting the Notification of Intent to
conduct Initial Performance Testing in accordance with the requirements of the National Emission
Standards for Hazardous Air Pollutants: Reciprocating Internal Combustion Engines (40 CFR 63, Subpart
ZZ77) for Emission Units 005 and 006 (Medium Speed Diesel Generator #'s 1 and 2) at the Stock Island
Power Plant.

The Initial Performance Testing is currently scheduled for March 19 and 20. KEYS will notify the
Department as far in advance as possible, if the schedule should change.

In addition, a Site Specific Test Plan, as required by 40 CFR 63.7(b), is in the final stages of development
and will be available for review upon request by the Department.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (305) 295-1134 or Amy Deese at (321) 239-1004.

Sincerely,

MW

Edward Garcia,
Director of Generation

CC: David McNeal, EPA Region 4
Ajaya Satyal, FDEP South District
Barbara Nevins, FDEP Marathon Branch Office
Matthew Deluca, Douglas N. Higgins, Inc.
Stephen Webb, Coastal Air Consulting, Inc.
Jerome Guidry, Perigee Technical Services



